
 

 

A word from us… 
Welcome back! We are excited for the term ahead and wishing for some warmer weather. We hope that you’ve had a restful break and managed 
to spend special time with family and friends.  
A few reminders: 

• School PE Active Uniform is to be worn on Tuesday and Friday.  

• Reading books and records need to be in school daily.  

• Homework is given on a Friday and is due in on the following Wednesday. 

• Don’t forget to log on to your ‘Timetables Rock Stars.’  
 
If you have any concerns, please have a word with us at the end of the day or contact the school at your own convenience. 

 
 

ENGLISH 
On Mondays we’ll do the ‘Big Read’. We will then 
continue with the text each week and answer 
‘VIPERS’ questions about it.  
 
On Tuesday – Friday we are going to be reading 
extracts from ‘Wolf Brother’ by Michelle Paver.  
We will answer VIPER questions about the text, 
look at the grammar which has been used and then 
use that to help us improve our writing. 
This term, our writing is based on a new, modern 
version of ‘The Three Little Pigs’. The children will 
be writing a speech to convince their classmates 
who the real victim(s) are. 
 
We will also continue reading some extracts from 
sources relating to The Transatantic Slave Trade. 
 

 

MATHS 

On Fridays with Mrs. Lalli, you will be practising your arithmetic skills. 
During the rest of the week will cover the topics of perimeter and area, 
statistics and shape. We are continuing to practise multiplication facts. 
Let’s see if we can be the best class on Times Table Rockstars this term! 

SCIENCE 

This term we will be exploring 
animals including humans. We will 
be describing the changes as 
humans develop into old age and 
why this happens.  

 
1 Timothy 4:15 - 
Practise these things, 
immerse yourself in 
them, so that all may 
see your progress. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
This term we are continuing to look at ‘Salvation’. 

HISTORY AND GEOGRAPHY 
In Geography, the children will continue 
their studies of Australia and of New 
Zealand and the islands of the South 
Pacific Ocean 

In History, we are continuing to explore 
The Transatlantic Slave Trade. The 
Industrial Revolution is next! 

 

PE AND GAMES 
This term the children will be having some fun 
with Dodgeball. 

MUSIC 

We will be moving on from The Fresh 
Prince of Bel-air to the classic, Dancing in 
the street by Martha and the Vandellas.  

 
 

ART / DT 

After the children finish Chinese painting 
and ceramics, they will be looking at 
printmaking. The children will design and 
create a stencil from which they then 
produce a screen print using two colours 

COMPUTING 
After completing Databases, we will delve 
into Game Creator. 

MFL 

In French we will be “Au salon 
de the” (At the tea room). 
 


